École Lac des Bois PAC

November 2016





November PAC MEETING

Our next meeting will be November 16th at 2:45pm. Thank You to everyone who attended the October meeting! If you have ever wondered what our PAC does, or have been thinking about getting involved, please come out. All parents are welcome! Reminder: we will be voting on an addendum to the Bylaws and Constitution at this months meeting. Please check your email for details and join us if you can!

HOT LUNCH PROGRAM

The next hot lunch is on November 16th (by preorder only). The Hot Lunch Coordinators are Adina Stussi and Angela Shymanski. If anyone is interested in helping with hot lunch this year, please email at adinastussibird@hotmail.com.

The PAC is happy to announce a new online system for Hot Lunch and/or fundraisers at Lac des Bois Elementary! We will be introducing this system for ordering and payment for the next hot lunch (TBA). You will need to go to this link to register your child. Payments are made at time of ordering and can be made using cash, cheque, PayPal or credit card. Note that all credit card transactions are handled by PayPal Merchant Services.

<u>www.munchalunch.com/schools/LacdesB</u> <u>ois</u>

FRUIT and VEGGIE PROGRAM

LDB PAC is also pleased to be continuing with the BC Agriculture in the Classroom Foundation Fruit and Vegetable Nutritional Program this year. Every 2 weeks the children will receive a fruit or veggie snack in the classroom.

If you are interested in helping out with the washing and delivering of fruit and veggies, please contact Andrea at

Idbpac@gmail.com

Grade 7 Quebec Trip

Grade 7's are Fundraising!
Please consider donating bottles to our accounts at:

PG Recycling & Return-it Centre (Cowart Rd)

Lac des Bois Grade 7's Or

Nechako Bottle Depot (1922 1st Ave) *Lac des Bois Grade 7 Exchange*

Looking for information??



For the Calendar of Events as well as other PAC information, please check out the website at











PURDY'S CHOCOLATES

'Tis the season! We are once again running the Purdy's Chocolates fundraiser. Information went home last week and orders are due back to the office no later than November 24th for paper orders, and November 29th for online ordering.

CAMPBELL'S LABELS FOR EDUCATION

The PAC is again excited to be participating in Campbell's Labels for Education program. "Campbell's Labels for Education™ is a school support program whereby registered schools or institutions collect labels from Campbell product labels and redeem them for educational resources ranging from sports equipment and musical instruments to video equipment and computers." More information about this program will be coming home in the weeks to follow. (http://www.labelsforeducation.ca/english/index.asp)

SHUTTLE BUS PROGRAM

We are still hoping to get this initiative in operation. Similar to the service contracted by the Montessori Society, we hope to offer a SHUTTLE BUS service every morning from the CN Centre to the school. Students would subscribe each month and could board one of two buses (at 7:50 am or 8:15 am) They would then be dropped off at the school. Parents would be responsible for making sure their child/ren board the bus. We will be outside waiting to receive the students at school. The last piece of the puzzle is the cost and we are still in talks with our service provider. Thank you for your patience and stay tuned! If you think you would take advantage of this service, please email asmith@sd57.bc.ca

OPERATION EDUCATION: Boston Pizza

Anytime you and your family dine at Boston Pizza, ask your server to stamp your receipt. Bring the stamped receipt to the school and put it in the pizza box under the PAC bulletin board. Boston Pizza's Operation Education will donate money to our school for every receipt we turn in!

COME JOIN US!

Want to get involved? Have PAC questions or ideas? Want to know what's happening?

If you have questions or ideas, want to receive PAC information and meeting minutes or just want to know how to get involved with PAC, please send your email address to Amy Heise at heisesam@hotmail.com

If you would like to become involved as a parent volunteer with the PAC events / activities, please email us at: ldbpac@gmail.com











Dec 5 Non Instuctional Day No School